
 

Your response 

Question Your response 

Q1. Do you agree with our proposal to remove 
the requirement for licence-exempt indoor 
mobile repeaters to carry a 2G and/or 3G 
signal? If not, please set out your reasons with 
any supporting evidence. 

Nextivity agrees with the proposal to remove 
the requirement for licence-exempt indoor 
mobile repeaters to carry a 2G and/or 3G 
signal. 
Nextivity agrees with Ofcom’s reasoning, and 
we note that this brings IR2102 in-line with 
similar regulations in, for instance, the Republic 
of Ireland and the USA that do not place any 
restrictions on the relaying of a 4G signal and 
where no instances of the perceived problems 
with non-VoLTE phones and emergency calling 
have to our knowledge been reported. 

Q2. Do you agree with our proposals to amend 
the 2022 Regulations and associated Interface 
Requirements to align the use of in-vehicle 
mobile repeaters with the provisions for use of 
indoor repeaters? If not, please set out your 
reasons with any supporting evidence. 
 

Nextivity agrees with the proposals to amend 
the 2022 Regulations and associated Interface 
Requirements to align the use of in-vehicle 
mobile repeaters with the provisions for use of 
indoor repeaters. 

 

Please complete this form in full and return to mobilephonerepeaters@ofcom.org.uk. 
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